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**OPPOSE** We have used this water way safety and respectfully for over 20 years. 

There is zero actual evidence of environmental issues regarding wake surfing in the 

already small wake zones. The 5,000 weight limit bans all new production water 

sports boats from getting a towed water sports permit. This will harshly effect our 

business and customers that we have sold boats too that use this already highly 

restricted water way. Oppose this ridiculous bill.  


